
Leonard N. Anderson 
559 S McKnight Rd 
St. Paul MN 55119 

Phone:  651-738-9696 
July 19, 2019                                      E-Mail: a9696b@msn.com               File: 2019Misc/Swanson Ltr 7-19 
 

SECOND REQUEST 10-3-19 
 

Christopher Swanson        E-Mail: Christopher.swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us    Phone: 651-266-8897 
Shari Moore, Trudy Moloney and 
Responsible Authority of City of St. Paul 
310 City Hall 
15 W Kellogg Blvd 
St. Paul MN 55102 
 

Dear Christopher:                                                         RE:  TRASH CANS 
 

1.  Who owns the St. Paul trash cans? 
2.  Who ordered the removal of my trash can on 7-18-19? 
3.  Who gave the order to trespass onto my property, go through my locked gate to retrieve the trash 
can? 
4.  There is a “No Trespassing” sign on my gate. 
5.  What happened to the 2 electrical extension cords that were stored in the trash can?  Specifically 
a 100’ and a 50’ extension cord that were on my property out of sight. 
6.  I demand full restitution for the loss of my valuable and useable extension cords! 
 
8-5-19  Christopher Swanson - Please take immediate action to correct the following: 
 
A. Review my video trash address to the 7-24-19 St. Paul City Council. 
B. Correct the mistakes on my trash bill. 
C. Immediately, suspend my small bi-weekly small trash can service for 26 weeks! 
D. Quit hiding from the public about the trash mess, you do NOT answer your e-mails or 
phone calls. 
 
Sincerely,                                                    Leonard Anderson         
 
 
 
 
 

URGENT RESPONSE REQUIRED! 
Please confirm receipt of this e-mail! 
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